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PRESS RELEASE  
 

Ted and Cindy Mackley Retire from the Sheriff’s Office 
 

June 30, 2015–Today, the Washington County Sheriff’s Office (WCSO) celebrates the 

retirement of married couple, Lieutenant Cindy Mackley and Sergeant Ted Mackley after 
almost 50 combined years of honorable service to Washington County.   

 
Throughout their careers, the Mackleys have both demonstrated integrity and an enduring 
commitment to the Washington County Sheriff’s Office and its mission.  Sheriff Pat Garrett 

said, "Jail work is extraordinarily difficult. Those who do it well are unsung heroes in public 
safety. Cindy and Ted Mackley are two of those heroes. I thank them for their terrific work 

and leadership over many years." 
 

Cindy joined the WCSO in 1991.  She held positions of 

increasing responsibility including Field Training Officer, Jail 
Sergeant managing jail operations and administration, as well 

as Sergeant in the WCSO Professional Standards Unit.  She was 
promoted to Lieutenant in August 2004 where she worked in 
both jail operations and jail administration before 2007 when 

she assumed the responsibilities of the Patrol Administrative 
Lieutenant until her retirement.  During her career, Cindy 

worked as a suicide prevention instructor and was also a 
representative of the Washington County Police Officer 

Association (WCPOA) Division Executive Board. 
 
Ted joined WCSO in 1990.  He quickly became a firearms 

instructor, defensive tactics instructor, and was part of a small 
team who developed essential curriculum concerning Use of Force standards.  Ted also 

was a part of WCSO’s leadership team, earning a promotion to Sergeant in 1997.  During 
his time as a Sergeant in the jail, he was the founder and team commander of the 
Corrections Emergency Response Team and co-developed the Mobile Response Team.   

   
Ted and Cindy met at the WCSO and were married in 1995.  According to the happy 

couple, they look forward to spending time with their son, traveling, volunteering their 
time to various community organizations and golfing. 
 

 


